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Senior Aviation Accident Investigator 
Aviation – Western Pacific Region 

 

The November, 2019 issue of “The Twin Cessna Flyer” featured an article about 
the accident pilot.  The article referenced that the accident pilot had purchased an RV-
9 and built an RV-9 airplane.  Additionally, the article stated that the panels in the 
pilot’s “RVs” had “top of the line Dynon equipment” installed.   
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